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This letter is to inform you that we do not wish for Bluegrass Cell 
to erect a tower across from our home. We realize that it will be 
inore than SO0 feet away (according to information received), 
however, we feel this is still too close. These towers are noisy, 
unsightly and the long term effects are yet to be determined. 

Our family has already been stricken with brain cancer and while 
undergoing treatment, we do not wish to be subjected to more 
environmental factors that could possibly contribute to or cause 
any other type of cancers. The research we have done has 
provided that effects, determined outside this country, have not 
been positive in regards to health and well being. 

Perhaps Bluegrass Cell could find another place for this tower that 
is not directly across from a family dwelling. We choose to live in 
the rural area for a reason, and that is not for a cell tower or its ill 
effects to be in our scenic view. 

The other names listed on the plat are land owners with no homes 
ifi the immediate area, with the exception of the people who will 
benefit financially from the tower. Therefore, we understand that 
we may be the only ones to object, however one should be enough 
to at least re-evaluate. 

Please advise us of anything we can possibly do to stop this tower 
from being erected. 

Thank you, 

Troy and Staci Abell 



January 18,201 1 

Troy and Staci M. Abell 
940 Howardstowii Road 
Raywick, Kentucky 40060 

Bic ice 
Itentucky RSA #4 Cellular General Partnership is a Kentucky general partnership that 

markets its services as Bluegrass Cellular. Bluegrass Cellular has been serving Central Kentucky 
with wireless cominunications services for almost 20 years. 

Kentucky RSA #4 Cellular Geiieral Partnership is applying to the Public Service 
Coiiiniission of the Commonwealth of Kentucky (the “Cominission”) for a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to constixict and operate a new cell facility to provide cellular telephone 
service. This facility will include a 240 foot tower and an equipment shelter to be located at 883 
Howardstown Road, Raywick, Kentucky, 40060. A map showing the location is attached. 

The Commission invites your comments regarding this proposed construction. Also, 
the Commission wants you to be aware of your right to intervene in this matter. Your 
comments and request for intervention should be addressed to: 

Executive Director’s Office 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 

P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky, 40602. 

Please refer to case number 201 1-0001 1 in your correspondence. 

Bluegrass Cellular welcomes the opportunity to serve and provide wireless service in your 
community! (For more information, please check us out online at www.myb1ueworks.coin) 


